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Thank you, President 

Malta warmly welcomes the delegation of Denmark and congratulates it for the progress achieved since the last review. 

Malta would like to make the following recommendations to Denmark:

1) Amend the law to allow persons under the age of 18 to change their legal gender;
2) Ensure that any urban regeneration and other programmes that impact housing are non-discriminatory, uphold the right to adequate housing and do not result in forced evictions, homelessness and situations where people are forced to live in inadequate housing. 

We wish the delegation of Denmark a successful review session.

Thank you.


Permanent Mission of the Republic of Malta – 26, Parc Château - Banquet – CH-1202 Geneva – Switzerland
Tel. (0041)22 901 05 80 – Fax (0041) 22 738 11 20 – E-mail:  malta-un.geneva@gov.mt

image1.png




